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Appointments to the Board of Adjustment.

Staff: Department:

Sabrina Oliver, Director/Town Clerk Communications and Public Affairs

Amy Harvey, Deputy Town Clerk

Brenton Hodge, Assistant Town Clerk

Recommendation(s):

That the Council make appointments to the Board of Adjustment for nine (9) Town-appointed seats.

Attachments:

· Council Committee Recommendation

· BOA Recommendation

· Ballot

· Applications
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File #: [23-0158], Version: 1

MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and Town Council

FROM: Council Committee: Board of Adjustment Interviews

(Council Members Berry, Huynh and Miller-Foushee)

SUBJECT: Recommendation for the vacancy(s)

DATE: February 14, 2023

RECOMMENDATION: The Council Committee: Board of Adjustment Interviews met on February 14,

2023 and by a unanimous vote made the following recommendation(s) to the Town Council for
consideration:

· Judith Miller, Appointment, Town Resident

SPECIAL REQUEST(s): The Committee supports the Board of Adjustment recommendations.

BACKGROUND: She’s an Attorney who brings diversity from a disability and special needs perspective.
She is also well engaged within the community.

Note: Communications and Public Affairs notes that the Council Interview Committee: Board of
Adjustment reviewed the following applications: Judith Miller, Scott B Badesch, James F Faron, and Eric P
Plow. No additional applications have been received between February 14, 2023 and February 15, 2023
for the Board of Adjustment. d
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File #: [23-0158], Version: 1

MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and Town Council

FROM: Geoffrey Green, Board of Adjustment Chair

SUBJECT: Recommendation to fill 1 Board of Adjustment Vacancy

DATE: October 6, 2022

RECOMMENDATION: The Board of Adjustment met on Thursday, October 6, 2022 and by a unanimous
vote made the following recommendation(s) to the Town Council for consideration:

· Judith Miller, Appointment, Town Resident

SPECIAL REQUEST(s):  None

BACKGROUND: The Board of Adjustment currently has nine (9) vacancies (4 Town Resident seats and 5
Town Resident-Alternate seats). The Board of Adjustment has recommended the appointment of 1
member.

Note: Communications and Public Affairs notes that the Board of Adjustment reviewed the following
application: Judith Miller. Three additional applications have been received between October 6, 2022 and
February 15, 2023 for the Board of Adjustment: Scott B Badesch, James F Faron and Eric P Plow.
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